
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE 

9th May 2024 
Dear Parents, 

On……………………………. at 2.50pm, we would like to invite you to come into school to learn about 
how to support your child with their reading at home. We will talk to you about the things you can 
do when listening to your child read before, during and after they have read the book. 

You will then be given the opportunity to put this into practice by listening to your child read. 

Entrance will be via the Nursery door at the front of school. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Thompson and Mrs Israr 
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